
From: jasonhelio29 <

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:05 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 

Subject: [SUSPECTED SPAM] Proposed Flavor Tobacco ban

I ask that the City Council Not to vote on banning Flavored Tobacco . 

I ask that the City Council allow the voters to speak on the ballot measure on Nov 08

I have two close personal people to myself that have switched from smoking cigarettes to vaping

flavored tobacco devices and I consider this a move in the right health direction for both people.   

Thank you for your consideration

Jason

Resident of 40 years plus in Chula Vista.  
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From: Milton Boyle <
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:29 AM
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: Stop the ban please

Warning: External Email

I’m a 61 year old man who used to smoke cigarettes.  My health was bad but since vaping my lungs
and health have cleared up.  Please reconsider the ban and research how bad it would be to ban
flavored tobacco

Sent from my iPhone
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